

## TTE Parent Resource Center News



NEWSLETTER No. 21

November 2022

Faith.smith@hcps.net

We are thankful for our TTE Families!

Thank you to those of you who took part in our Hispanic Heritage Month celebrations. We hope you enjoyed our daily calendar.

We had a fantastic time at our Trunk or Treat event, it was great to see so many families.

November is Florida Family Engagement in Education Month and the Great American Teach In is on November 17th. We still need guest speakers to sign up to participate. Please email tracv.king@hcps.net if you are interested- Thank you.

#### **IMPORTANT DATES**

11/9/22-Veteran's Day Celebration 11/9/22,11/16/22,11/30/22-Food Pantry open 2pm-4pm

11/11/22 - Veteran's Day - No School

11/14/22 - PTA Spirit Night - Abbott's Frozen Custard 3pm-7pm

11/17/22-SAC Meeting GATI

11/21/22-11/25/22-Thanksgiving Break

> 12/15/22 Winter Wonderland/Curriculum Night Event

#### PARENT RESOURCE CENTER:

Please sign up to visit our Parent Resource Center. Please let us know ahead of time what resources we can help you with. Pre-registration is required with 24 hour advance notice. Sign up HERE

Please follow us on FACEBOOK and TWITTER

We hope that you have already had a chance to view our Parent Resource Center web site for resources and information:

Parent Resource Center Web Site

#### COMMUNITYSHOUTOUT

Thank you to Feeding Tampa Bay for their bi-weekly food deliveries. Thank you to Books Like Me for donating 50 diverse books for our Trunk or Treat event. Thank you to Mr. Glidewell for his donation of \$100, we will be purchasing some uniforms for our closet. Thank you to the TT Woman's Club and the TT Public Library for holding a donation drive of non-perishable food items for our Pantry.

#### FAMILY PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM

Thank you to the families of 42 students who have signed up to participate in our FPP. I am keeping track of your points.

"As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the highest appreciation is not to utter words, but to live by them." John F. Kennedy



#### TTE Parent Resource Center News



NEWSLETTER No. 21

Faith.smith@hcps.net

We hope you had an amazing time at our Trunk or Treat Booktacular event on 10/28/22. Thank you to Abbott's Frozen Custard for participating. Special thanks to Books Like Me, Inc. For donating 50 diverse books for our students.

Congratulations to Skylah W. the Olaf pumpkin won with 89 votes at the Trunk or Treat!





### TTE Parent Resource Center News



NEWSLETTER No. 21 Faith.smith@hcps.net

# TTE 'S TO BE A BLESSING! November 7 - 18, 2022

The Princess Project will be filling "Blessing Bags" with hygiene products for families recovering from Hurricane Ian. Please join us as we bless those in need. Please bring hygiene products to school during the "Blessings" campaign, November 7<sup>th</sup> thru November 18<sup>th</sup>. Thank you for your generosity.

#### Items needed:

Toothpaste Toothbrushes
Hand Sanitizer Baby Wipes
Shampoo Water
Diapers Comb/brush

Soap/body wash Deodorant Lotion